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Sherry Dreisewerd Emphasizes the Importance of
Communication Between Borrowers and Lenders

During Times of Crisis

Spencer Fane attorney Sherry Dreisewerd was recently interviewed for an article in

the St. Louis Business Journal highlighting impact of COVID-19 on borrowers and
lenders.

A partner in the St. Louis office, Sherry focuses her practice on financial services and
bankruptcy. As the COVID-19 pandemic and the corresponding economic impact
ensues, Sherry continues to work closely with her clients to help them through
difficult circumstances.

“If you are a borrower, let your lender know ahead of time on any potential
problems,” Sherry explained in the article. “Lenders can be a tremendous sounding
board for businesses on managing through the pandemic and how other
businesses are doing it

To learn more about Bankruptcy, Restructuring, and Creditors’ Rights, please click
here.
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